
Administrative Commission (AC) for St. Johns Presbyterian Church 

Presbytery of St. Augustine 

January 20, 2019 

The Administrative Commission (AC) reports these actions taken since the Fall Stated 

Presbytery Meeting: 

The AC met with representatives from the Gracious Dismissal Group (GDC) of the St. 

Johns Presbyterian Church on October 3 at Riverside Presbyterian Church. We also met 

via phone conference on several occasions.  

The AC received the results of a property appraisal of St. Johns completed in October, 

which were shared with the GDG. The AC requested, received and reviewed additional 

documentation from the GDG. We are currently awaiting further information from the 

GDG regarding this documentation, including the amount of funds/value of an 

endowment trust. 

The AC will re-convene upon receipt of this information. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jerie Lukefahr, AC Clerk 

Members: Rev. Dr. Laurie Furr-Vancini, Jerie Lukefahr, Rev. Dr. John Ragsdale 

Chair: Ben Samuels 
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